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BOARD MEETINGS 

 

ARE HELD IN THE MARINA 

CLUBHOUSE EACH MONTH 

 

 
NEXT MEETING   

April 9th at 7:00PM 
Owners are encouraged to attend! 

 

2013 Board Members 
 

Dave Brickley – Commodore 
Tony Faresich – R. Commodore 

Paul Viscount – Treasurer 
David Crowle – Secretary 

 
www.casellcovemarina.com 

 
 
 

 

 
 

Marina Manager 

 

Capt. Dave Phillips 
Sound Marine Solutions 

Office:  203-876-9880 
Cell: 203-496-2667 
Fax:  203-876-1448 

davidp@soundmarinesolutions.com 

 

Is there something you would 
like to be featured in an issue 

of The Cove or on 
www.caswellcovemarina.com  

 
If so, please contact us with 

your idea or finished product! 
E-mail us @ 

manager@caswellcovemarina.com 
 

 

 

REMINDER ABOUT SHRINK-WRAP DISPOSAL...  

 

Spring is just around the corner and soon birds will be chirping, flowers will 
be blooming, and boating season will be here before we know it!  
 

Those who wintered in the Cove this year are probably thinking about 
uncovering their shrink-wrapped boats in the near future. 
 

Here are just a few friendly bits of information to keep in mind during the 
removal of any shrink-wrap:  
 

 Please remember we recycle our shrink-wrap! 
 

 Roll all of your shrink-wrap into the smallest ball possible, tie it up, and 
place it in the parking lot near the wooden fence.   

 

 Following shrink-wrap removal, please break up your framing lumber into 
4 foot long pieces and place it near the fence or in the dumpster.  

 

 After all boats are uncovered, we will have someone come and collect all 
the discarded material for recycling. 

 

 Please try to uncover your boat as early in April as possible so we can 
recycle the shrink wrap ASAP and clean up our parking lot. 

 
Thank you in advance for all of your assistance and cooperation! 

 

About Boating Safely... 

 

 

Do you or someone you know want to 
earn their CT Safe Boating Certificate & 
Personal Watercraft Certificate?  

 

Consider taking this one day, 8-hour 
class, hosted & taught by the USCG 
Auxiliary Flotilla 72 Training Center! 

 

 

(72 Calf Pasture Beach Rd, Norwalk CT 
06855)  
 

 

Date: Saturday, March 30th 
Time: (Sign in at 7:30), Class runs 
 from 8am-5pm.  
 

Learn Charts, Buoys, Rules of Road, 
Docking, Anchoring, Tides, Radio, 
Trailering. 

 

$70 fee includes study materials & lunch. 
All Ages. 

 

Call (203) 838-1200/4615 or e-mail 
flotilla72aux@gmail.com for more info.  

ATTENTION: 

 2013 SLIP RENTERS 

Finally, the worst of the winter seems to be 
behind us and the opening day of the 2013 
Caswell Cove Marina boating season is quickly 
approaching!  
 

 We would like to take this time remind 
all individuals renting a slip for the 
2013 boating season that any 
remaining balance of their slip rental 
fee must be paid to the association on, 
or before, April 1

st
 (start of season).  

 
 

If anyone has any questions regarding the 
balance of their slip rental, please feel free to 
contact the marina office by e-mailing 
manager@caswellcovemarina.com, or calling 
203-876-9880. 

http://www.casellcovemarina.com/
mailto:davidp@soundmarinesolutions.com
http://www.caswellcovemarina.com/
mailto:manager@caswellcovemarina.com
mailto:flotilla72aux@gmail.com
mailto:manager@caswellcovemarina.com
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It’s Time Once Again for the Annual 

Housatonic River Clean-up! 
 

Keeping the river clean allows our community to 
continue to safely enjoy its natural beauty and 
protect the plant and animal species native to its 
estuaries. Since the annual cleanup began in 
1988 with just a few volunteers from a local 
fishing club, it has grown into a true community 
project which protects the well-being of the river 
and its inhabitants. Join over 200 volunteers and 
municipalities of Milford, Shelton & Stratford join 
together in support of keeping our river clean! 
 

Success for this project relies entirely on 
donations from local businesses and individuals 
in the community. Monetary donations are 
appreciated in any amount, however, if you 
chose to donate at the top level – your 
name/company will be listed on our billboard & 
t-shirts as a major contributor. Donations of 
cleaning supplies (gloves, bags, etc), food (to 
feed the volunteers), and raffle prizes (to thank 
our volunteers) are also needed.  
 

To donate supplies, please directly contact the 
chairman listed below to properly coordinate. If 
you would like to give a monetary donation or 
have a sign placed on your front lawn, please 
contact Chairman Derek Wells at (203) 314-5180.  
 

The sponsorship form can be mailed with a check 
(payable to Housatonic River Cleanup) to 30 
Regent Terrace, Milford CT 06460. 
 
 
 

**Sponsorship form included below (page 4). 

SSuummmmeerr  22001133::  DDaayyss,,  MMoonntthhss,,  &&  WWeeeekkss  aallll  BBooaatteerrss  sshhoouulldd  kknnooww!!  
  

May 19thïMay 25th: National Safe Boating Week: (Annually takes place 1 week before Memorial Day) 

 A week for boaters to renew their commitment to practicing safe & responsible practices on the nationôs waterways.   
May 22nd:   National Maritime Day: 

 This holiday marks the date when the American steamship, Savannah, set sail on and became the first transoceanic 
voyage under steam power.  

 

June:   National Oceanôs Month:  

 During this month, we are to recognize the value of our oceans & in the critical role they play in our lives. 
 

June 1-9th:  National Fishing & Boating Week: 

 A celebration to highlight the importance of recreational boating and its impact on quality of life!  
 

June 8th:  National Marina Day: 

 A day to celebrate our marinas as the gateways to our nationôs waters and the recreational opportunities they provide! 
 

June 25th:  National Catfish Day: 

 ñCelebrates the value of a farm raised catfishò ï President Ronald Regan  
 

July 1st:   National Boating Day: 

 Recognizes the crucial role recreational boating plays in the lives of our nationôs 70 million boaters!  
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Harbor Talk Weekly 
 

Harbor Talk Weekly is a newsletter distributed by Rex 

Marine & Norwalk Cove Marina. Being a part of their 

newsletter mailing list brings you an assortment of 

updates, ideas and events from all around Norwalk, CT! 

Start your summer planning early and sign up now at 

www.norwalkcove.com!  

      . 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 

If you have any comments, concerns, or suggestions regarding the Newsletter or Website, feel free to contact us at 
www.caswellcovemarina.com or contact us @ manager@caswellcovemarina.com.  All issues of the ñThe COVEò and the 

minutes of all Board meetings are available on our website. 

 

Club Burgees and T-Shirts 

Now Available 
 

Burgees- When you bring your boat in for the season, 

remember to ask our marina manager for a new burgee.  

Fly it proudly wherever you cruise this summer! 
 

T-Shirts ï Cotton t-shirts are available for sale in menôs 

and womenôs styles with the Caswell Cove Logo on them.  

We have yellow, white and light blue for the ladies and 

grey, blue and white for the gents.  T-shirts are $10.00 ea.    
 

We are also going to be taking orders for sweatshirts, 

golf-shirts, jackets, etc, all with the Caswell Cove logo.  

See us and weôll add you to our order! 
 

 
 

IN CASE OF EMERGENCY... 

 
As an additional safety precaution, we kindly ask that anyone 
who has their boat in a slip for the 2013 season please submit 
any additional emergency contact information. Accidents and 

property damage can happen when we least expect it. Be better 
prepared by having emergency contact information listed on file!  

 
 Note: Caswell Cove will ONLY use this information in cases of 

extreme emergency where we have difficulty getting in touch 
with you - such as; boat sinking, natural disaster, fire, medical 
emergency, property damage, or other potentially dangerous 

situation which may require us getting in touch with you or 
notifying others of your well-being. This information is also 
used in the event that we are unable to contact you directly 

during an emergency. 
 

Once completed with your information, the bottom portion may be 
submitted to Caswell Cove Marina via USPS mail (275 Popes 
Island Road, Milford CT 06461), fax (203-876-1488) or e-mail 

(manager@caswellcovemarina.com).  

 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
Boater Information: 
 
 

Slip Dock & Number:  

 
 

Name:  
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Day/Home Phone: 

 

Evening/Cell Phone:  

 

Office/Work:  

 

E-Mail:  

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

In the event that the Association should need to contact 
someone on your behalf, please list a relative or comparable 
party:  

 

 

 
 

 
 

Name:  

 

Relationship to You:  

 

Home Phone:  

 

Cell Phone:  

 

City & State:  
 
Additional Information:  
 
 
 
 

Got Something To Sell? 
 

Need to sell a boat, dinghy, outboard, or other marine 

gear?  Place an ad on our web site in the Boat Locker!  

Our website gets an enormous amount of visitors from 

Caswell Cove members as well as from boaters from all 

over!  All you have to do is send us an ad to 

manager@caswellcovemarina.com and weôll post the ad 

for you ï itôs that simple!  Pictures are welcome. 

 

http://www.norwalkcove.com/
http://www.caswellcovemarina.com/
mailto:manager@caswellcovemarina.com
mailto:manager@caswellcovemarina.com
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 Housatonic River Clean Up: Sponsorship Form 

  For anyone wishing to contribute to the project (mentioned on page 2).  


